IMF Meeting

Pittsburgh, PA

January 22, 1998

The January 22, 1998 IMF “Education Day” Meeting was held at the Holiday Inn Pittsburgh Airport.  In the morning session, a total of 37 attendees heard two interesting presentations from Professor Jack Wallace of CRWU (Case Western Reserve University) and Mr. Pete Hoagland of Premier Refractories.  Prof. Wallace talked about feeding systems used in the foundry industry and their applicability to ingot bottom pouring.  He stressed the need to achieve low Reynolds numbers in bottom pour set-ups in order to achieve less turbulence.  Mr. Hoagland discussed new trends in flow control refractory technology.  These include the use of precast components to modify flow as well as a new well block nozzle design to improve stream integrity.  In the afternoon session, discussion was held regarding the presence of complex inclusions in modified AISI 4130 steel forgings and their possible sources.  Also, the problem of ingot cracking when bottom teeming 2% titanium steel ingots was discussed.

In the business portion of today’s meeting, the replacement of both this year’s Chairman and Chairman-Elect was addressed.  Mr. Dick Eisenbrei, Chairman, recently retired and will no longer be involved with the steel industry.  Mr. Jim McCoy, Chairman-Elect, has assumed new duties at First Miss Steel and will not be involved with ingot teeming.  Prof. Alex Zavaras as President of the IMF asked for nominations to replace the Chairman and Chairman-Elect.  Mr. Walt Rebovich of A. W. Finkl and Mr. Bill Dawson of Thermocel were nominated.  The membership will vote on these nominations at the next IMF meeting in May 1998.  Mr. Hoang LeHuy said that six presentations will be made at the IMF Symposium in May 1998.  The membership will be informed by mail of the theme and exact date.  Mr. Bud Nusselt said that 1998 invoices will be going out soon to member companies.  He will compose a letter to be sent to any companies interested in becoming members.  Prof. Zavaras said that Slater Steel in Fort Wayne, IN had expressed an interest in becoming a member.  A treasurer’s report will be available at the next IMF meeting.

                                                                  Respectfully Submitted By,

                                                                  Mike Labanow, Recording Secretary       

